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March 17, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: RFP-OCP01-10B 
Amendment B 
 
Dear Vendor: 
 
The purpose of this amendment is to clarify that this is an RFB not an RFP. The cover page 
should read “Request for Bid”, and regardless of the number it will be treated as an RFB. Please 
note that the word “proposal” in the headers on the table of contents and notice to bidders 
pages should be struck and replaced with “request for bid”. 
 
 
Please also note that the new bid opening will be held on Thursday, April 8, 2010 at 
4:00PM. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
James Burpoe 
Director of Purchases 
 

The information in this addendum supersedes any contradictory information set forth in the contract documents.  
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by attaching this addendum to the last page of the bid form.  Failure to do so 
may subject the bidder to disqualification.  This addendum forms a part of the contract documents. 
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